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Coding Policies for vehicle entry to the campus have been issued to employees and
students in July 2011 and have been observed up to the present. A memorandum
that reiterates the policies has been issued in September 2022, following the hybrid
learning modality observed this academic year. 

Saint Louis University Car Coding Policies,
Car Pooling Incentives, FitAquatic Transport

and Bicycle Racks

Parking discount is granted to employees engaged in carpooling- Administrative
memo no. 40, S 2017

The bicycle racks were installed in different locations within the university campuses
to encourage employees and students to bike to and from school, for a healthier
lifestyle and reduced pollution from commuting. A total of seven bike racks are
installed on the different campuses of the university, which can accommodate 70
bikes. 
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Under the Fit-Aquatic courses of the students, the University, through the School
Services Operators and Drivers' Association, provides shuttle services to students to
ensure safe, timely, and low-cost ferrying of the students from the SLU-main campus
to the Mary Heights Campus-FitAquatics facility and vise versa. Written Guidelines
have been provided and released to all parties concerned for this purpose.

FitAquatic Transport
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